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ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION e 89 EAST AVENUE, ROCHESTER, ,N.Y. 14649-0001

ROGER W. MOBER
VILE PRESDEhe? 'F L E PH ON E
ELECTsuc t STEAM PRODUCTION ..e a cone m 5 4ti-2 700

July 27, 1984

Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Division of Engineering and Technical Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: June 2, 1984, Letter Requesting Further Information
on Our Response to the Inspection Report for Inspection
#53-244/94-02

Dear Mr. Martin:

Our response to Item A indicated that we would develop a new
procedure to cover the overall use of air sampling devices at
Ginna Station. We are currently in the process of developing
this procedure and it will be completed prior to September 1,

1984.

Our response to Item B indicated that we would incorporate the
vendor " process control" procedure into a PORC approved procedure.
This it7m is now complete.

To Item D-1, we indicated we would clarify in procedure HP-4.3
who should sign as supervisor on a Special Work Permit. This
item has also been completed.

'atruly yours,

NYe < ?

R r W. Kober .
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